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Hi — trans/non-binary people of all ages, shapes, sizes, genders, etc. have enriched my life for
the better and deserve to receive gender-affirming care. The suicide rate for those who do not
reach this care is too damn high. They are people first and need to be treated like such, not a
politicized entity! They wouldn't deny others treatment for breast cancer, hormones for those
without a uterus or testicles, thyroid treatment, or viagra, so why are we denying trans/non-
binary folks?
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